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My name is Saff Addams and I'm writing to urge you to support HB 3521 as it is 

another great way to protect the rights of tenants. If a landlord breaches an 

agreement, it shouldn't be left to the tenant to have to face any hardships that come 

of it. There should always be more accountability in these processes and I think this 

measure is a great way to increase that accountability and protection for tenants. It is 

only fair that if an agreement is broken, there is compensation to those harmed by it.   


